
VALLEY STREAM SCHOOL DISTRICT 24
OFFICE OF PUPIL SERVICES 

50 Hungry Harbor Road, VALLEY STREAM, NEW YORK   11581-1499 
(516) 434-2870 • FAX: (516) 791-0932

Dr. Don Sturz Dr. Maureen Martin 
Superintendent of Schools    Director of Pupil Services 

Dear Families, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well.  The Valley Stream School District 
24 is keeping up to date with the rapidly changing information articulated from the 
Federal, State and Local health and educational authorities. We realize that this can be 
a stressful time for all, in particular our students. The Pupil Services Department for 
Valley Stream School District 24 is here to support the families and students 
throughout this and in the event of an extended school closing.   

This letter is to communicate with all of the Valley Stream School District 24 Families 
important information regarding plans for implementing the education for students 
with disabilities and facilitating CSE meetings. As outlined in Dr. Sturz’s letter on 
Wednesday, March 18 there will be online lessons available for all students that can be 
accessed on  the homepage of the district website on ClassLink.com.   

Students will be contacted by their teachers and through the support staff assigned to 
the individual students.  Staff will be providing communication, assignments and 
materials appropriate for your child.   

In the event of an extended school closing all efforts will be made to convene the CSE 
meetings.  Further information will be provided as needed.   

I will be available to the Valley Stream School District 24 community through e-mail. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out via email mmartin@vs24.org should any questions 
or concerns arise.    

Sincerely, 
Dr. Maureen Martin 
Director of Pupil Services 
Valley Stream School District 24 
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